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Friday 19th July 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

End of Year party 

 

On Wednesday 24th July Years 1 and 2 will be having their end of year party. This will take place 

at 10.00am. Children are invited to bring in non-school uniform to change into for the party. 

School rules still apply, so children should not wear jewellery, make-up or high-heeled shoes.  

 

The children will get the chance to take part in games and dancing in the hall. Children are also 

invited to bring in some party snacks to eat during the party. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Healey    Miss Mulligan   Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher   Year 2 Teacher   Head Teacher 


